
For Animal Owners

The Wisconsin Veterinary Medical Association releases e-newsletters for clients discussing
timely topics in pet care as well as large animal care. Search the News and Tips From Your
WVMA Veterinarian  for a
range of topics on companion animals, food production animals and equine, all from WVMA
members. We hope this e-newsletter will provide you with information that helps you better care
for the animals in your life.

  

Everyday, Wisconsin veterinarians, through their work in clinics, on farms, in the state
legislature and many places in between, help keep our food supply safe, help prevent disease
that spreads between animals and humans, enhance biosecurity, and keep our animals healthy
and safe.

  

Can't find something you are looking for? Contact the WVMA at wvma@wvma.org .

  

We look forward to your feedback !
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